
Alpensee Water District
PO BOX 2044
Frisco, CO 80443
Alpenseewater.ipage.com                                                               Required Maintenance July 11, 2023

Dear Alpensee Water District Consumers,

The Alpensee Water District (AWD) is continuing its efforts to bring the system up to full utility,  
operational capacity, and planned redundancy.  This work is required for ongoing reliability and safety 
in the District.  

During this work, the High Flow Pump removed on March 7 will be reinstalled in the Alpensee Water 

district pump room 10 Farmers Ln. unit number six.  Preparation work will begin on July 10 in the 
afternoon and a section of the southernmost parking lot of Alpensee III will be taped off.  The water 
district asks that all people refrain from parking in the area where the crane will be parked at the south 
end of the parking lot.  Crane operations will begin at about 8:00AM on July 11, 2023 and should be 

completed by noon.  As in all planned work, there are issues that can come up to delay progress.  

Later in the afternoon on July 11 work will begin to test the pumps.  There may be some hydrants 
where water is discharged.  Please do not approach these areas.  

The contractor for this project is Arvada Pump company.  The contact for Arvada Pump is:

Chris Scaggiari
VP/Operations

Arvada Pump Co.

(O) 303-424-2664

No water outage is anticipated.  Please be advised that the dates may change if the weather is 

uncooperative on these planned dates.  The crane operation is provided by Breckenridge Crane.  

Please do not park at the south end of the Alpensee III Parking lot from 5PM Monday July 10 to 5PM 

July 11, 2023.  Your cooperation in these efforts is greatly appreciated.  

David Flanigan Treasurer

Alpensee Water District
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